
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have 

any questions or concerns please contact our Grand Knight 
Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary Hal 

Huntington at 541-523-2114. 
  

The next Meeting will be March 15, 2018. 
 

Applications for the Knights of Columbus 
scholarship are now available at the office, 

school and online at 
www.saintfranciscathedral.com 

Calling  All Counselors.  Teens entering 10th grade or 
older are needed to serve as counselors at Jr High 
Camp 2018.  If you are interested you can get more 
information by e-mailing CatholicJrHiCamp@gmail.com  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS RELIGIOUS EDUCATION EVENTS 

March 28 – no classes Spring Break 

April 29 – First Communion 

May 6 – Crowning of the Blessed Mother 

June 3 – Baccalaureate Sunday for graduating Seniors 

June 25-28 Vacation Bible School 
 

The Divine Mercy group is meeting every Wednesday in 

the rectory at 1:00PM.  All are welcome. 

 

There will be online bible study on Thursday evening 

at 7:00PM beginning April 5th.  It is open to all youth 

leaders and young adults.  If you would like more 

information please contact Ann Kniesel at the Parish 

Office 541-523-4521. 

Sundays 2—4.  Please bring a 
donation for the food bank. 

Please join for Coffee Hour following Mass this Sunday! 

Thank you to who joined for breakfast last Sunday.  It was 
a huge success! 

March Duties 

Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10   

Coffee Hour—6: No Duty—7 

“40 CANS FOR LENT” 
Knights of Columbus Food Drive 

Bring a can of food each day for 40 days to 

help fill our food bank during Lent.  Boxes 

will be at the back of the church or in the office.  

Questions call Greg Woydziak at 541-519-4520. 

We would like to thank our parish family for all your love, 
support and prayers during these past months.  Lorene’s 
faith and her church family were so very special and 
important to her, as well as to all of us.  We thank each 
and every one of you that had a role in Lorene’s service and 
luncheon.  We are so touched by your caring and kindness.  
May God richly bless you.   
 

Bob Colton and Family 

Currently we have raised, 
$123,605 dollars toward our 
goal.  (I apologize but I entered the 
wrong figure last week)  

We are planning to have a 
fundraising Fiesta in the spring and 
are in need of silent auction and 
live auction items of good quality.  
If you have anything you wish to 
donate or help with, please contact 
Dawn Coles, Ann Kniesel, Hal 
Huntington, Sony Vela or Jody 
Sherman for more information! 
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